
 
 

April 28, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for TXRX Labs Workforce Development for Manufacturing and Construction in 

fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 6501 Navigation Blvd  Houston, TX 77011.  

 

The funding will help enhance and expand in these three areas:  

 

1.) Support small business growth, workforce development, job opportunities, and 

higher income potential for youth and adults in the East End and neighboring 

communities.   

2.)  Increase the number of veterans, second-chance residents, and other adults 

receiving skills training and participating in apprenticeships.   

3.) Increase the number of K-12 youth and teachers participating in our STEM 

classes, expanding the pipeline of future manufacturing talent, and preparing more 

non-college bound youth to enter middle-income manufacturing careers. 
 

 I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


